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08 July 2021                                                                         

  

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO IV 

Regional Executive Director 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources Region IV-B 

3rd Floor, L& S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila 

 

Attention: Ms. Fatima G. Grate  

                    Information Systems Analyst I 

                    Member, Regional Nutrition Evaluation Team  

 

Dear Director Ferrer: 

 

Greetings from National Nutrition Council MIMAROPA! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that NNC MIMAROPA is conducting the annual Monitoring and Evaluation 

of Local Level Plan Implementation (MELLPI) Pro and evaluation of Local Nutrition Workers for the five (5) 

provinces and two (2) cities in the region. The activity aims to cover the assessment of nationwide 

initiatives along policy and legislation, nutrition service delivery, and capacity building. The system also 

expanded to measure the quantity and quality of the performance of nutrition workers. 

 

The Province of Palawan and its Local Nutrition Workers will be evaluated online thru Zoom Application. 

However, select RNET members will convene at the NNC MIMAROPA Regional Office at 3/F, M28 

Building, No. 28 Mapagmahal St., Brgy, Pinyahan, Quezon City to conduct the evaluation strictly 

observing health protocols.     

 

In this connection, may we earnestly invite Ms. Fatima G. Grate, Information Systems Analyst I and 

member of the Regional Nutrition Evaluation Team (RNET) to join the team on 11-13 August 2021 at the 

NNC MIMAROPA Office? 

 

Should you have concerns or clarification you may contact our staff Ms. Bianca Louise Veronica M. 

Estrella at mobile number 09159287792 and email address nncmimaropa@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you very much and stay safe! 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

MA. EILEEN B. BLANCO, RND, MPA 

Nutrition Program Coordinator 

OIC, NNC – MIMAROPA 
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